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I strongly object to the proposed housing development at Brooklands Farm, Whitstable.  
I moved to Chestfield  years ago and during that time the traffic has increased so much, causing more air pollution 
and traffic jams on our roads. More housing will add to this problem. As few new sewage treatment works seem to 
be planned, there will be more sewage being discharged into our sea water and spoiling our beaches. Our wildlife 
will be badly affected by this. Tourists will think twice about visiting Whitstable and local shops and traders will lose 
business.  
Farmland is precious and should not be used for housing.  
Please reconsider this proposed development.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
 Mrs J.C.Jewiss.     
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